
Mr. Victor M. Perez-Diaz 
Harvard University 
Center for European Studies 
5 Bryant Street 
Cambridge, Nassachusetts 02138 

Dear Victor: 

January 21, 1975 

Many thanks for your letter. I was sorry to hear that your 
pl~ns for research in Spain have become victims of the politica l 
si t uation there. On the other harid, the readines~ of Harvard to 
accept your already published writings in lieu of a thesis is a 
consolation. · rrow to your inquiry about the possibility of con:.in{] 
her e. Since I talked with you the few places that were still 
available for the next academic year have been filled by invita­
tions on our part, but it is quite pos s ible that some of the 
people whom we have invited will not accept and for this even­
tuality I should lik e to have at hand a curriculum vitae and a 
s.1or t description of what you would \-Jan~ to \vork on. I should 
t h i nk that this matt~r will be resolved within the next month 
or two . 

· Best r egard s to you and Marina,· also from Sarah. 

Cordialmcnte, 

Albert 0. Hirschman 
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